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Dear ISA members, 

 

The Tarragona ISA meeting is soon approaching. Among other things, this means we need to start 

thinking about two important things: 

  

1) the next officers of the International Society of Amyloidosis 

 

and  

 

2) the location for the 2024 meeting. As you may or may not recall, 2022 will be in Heidelberg, 

Germany.   

 

Please send your nominations or recommendation for the following positions to Stefan Schönland  
(Stefan.schoenland@med.uni-heidelberg.de): 

1.   President  
2.   Vice-President, who is also the President-Elect  
3.   Secretary  
4.   Treasurer  
5.   Council members (3 in total) 

 
Remember, you do need to be a member to nominate and to be nominated, so renew your membership 

now! 

 

We hope to see you all in Tarragona.  

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Yukio Ando 

President of the International Society of Amyloidosis 


